Toronto ON

Saturday, October 3, 2009
Wayne W. Abell

Urban Source Catering
396 Queen St East
Toronto ON M5SA 173

Dear Wayne,

Thank you for catering our event. When Andy and | started looking at caterers for our wedding, we
talked to many companies, but none seemed the right fit. From the moment we started talking to you
about our ideas, we clicked. | appreciate your thoughtfulness and your many professional
recommendations that guided us to make the right choices.

Even the thought you put into details such as the linen — we knew the décor was gorgeous but now that
we look back at the photographs from our wedding, we can appreciate how your recommendations for
linen made the event even more spectacular.

We would especially like to thank Amanda. Her flexibility, resourcefulness, attentiveness, and sense of
fun are an asset to your company. Throughout the evening, she was always looking out for our needs
and the needs of our guests. She helped to resolve all of the little issues that came up and it allowed
Andy and me to have the most wonderful evening with our family and friends.

All of our guests commented on how friendly the staff was and how much they enjoyed the food. Rather
than a more traditional sit down dinner, you worked with us to develop the menu for mini-buffets that
reflected the multi-cultural city we live in. It was a special experience for many of our guests who don’t
normally have an opportunity to try cuisine from around the world.

Thank you for making our wedding so memorable. It is said that good food and drink help to bring
people together. This was a celebration that our guests will cherish. Through your efforts, the evening
was magical for Andy and me.

Warmest regards,

Matthew McLellan

P.S. Your suggestion for our wedding cake was spot on!




